PLEASE TAKE TRE TIME TO
READ TRIS LETTER AND
PASS ON TO GRANDPARENTS
OTHER RELATIVES

Dear Parent / Carer

We have had a few issues arise during drop off and pick up times. We would be very grateful if
everyone could keep in mind the information in this letter when travelling to and from school.

It is really important that all Parents, Carers, Grandparents & relatives DO NOT
park on Cedar Road when dropping children off at school. We are very lucky to have
two large car parks on site, the church carpark and the parish centre carpark, both
accessed from Harper's Lane via the church drive.

We please ask that all families who are travelling to school by car only use these
carparks, adhering to the one-way system. There are ALWAYS spaces available,
therefore there is no need for parents to use Thornhill Road and Cedar Road.

Cedar Road is used as our pedestrian entrance only, when parents park carelessly on
the curbs of Cedar Road and Thornhill Road and even park in the middle of Cedar
Road, it isn't safe for young children walking to school. We also need to consider our
neighbour's access to their cars and homes.

The staff carpark is for staff use only. Please do not use the carpark as a turning
circle, this is so dangerous when children are walking along the marked path into
school.

We need everyone's co-operation in this matter. It may seem unimportant to some,
but we have to think about the safety of everyone as they arrive at school each
morning. We understand that people may often be in a rush in a morning, however it
takes no extra time as the carparks are both so close to school.

Please think of others. All of the above information is in place for a reason, it is to
make school and the surrounding area safe for everyone, at all times.

Thank you




